
From: Tim Pfeiffer <tpfeiffer2@frontier.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 6:06 PM 

To: HECFS Exhibits 

Subject: NO! for paid family leave 

 

Please vote note for paid family leave.  Small farmers can not afford to pay family leave especially when  

so much of our hired help does not remain on the job year round. 

 

Tim Pfeiffer 


